MC12

The Honorable Harry MacLaughlin United States District Court U.S. Courthouse Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401

Dear Harry,

I enjoyed your recent comments and I hope you're right.

Ws you can imagine the meetings at Camp David were long and often grueling. They represented many hours of hard work under difficult circumstances.

In spite of this the spirit and dedirationice fendind a mutually acceptable solution west us all going. It wasn't easy but we're on the right track.

Thanks for your support. I depend on it.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely.

FOR THE
DISTRICT OF MINNESOTA

CHAMBERS
JUDGE HARRY H. MACLAUGHLIN

U. S. COURTHOUSE MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55401

NN

puny

September 20, 1978

Honorable Walter F. Mondale Vice President of the United States The White House Washington, D. C. 20501

Dear Fritz:

Along with everyone else I am really pleased with the results of the Camp David Conference. I only hope that a lasting peace will follow.

Regardless of what might happen now, I think these results are a credit to all of you and I hope, and believe, that it signals a change in the public standing and fortunes of the Carter Administration.

Keep up the good work.

Ham

Fritz - fire feer Telling people for months that to
count conten out so early in the Term was there
dendent down Thing I was heard. Jon some there
will be pluty of ups and down in the future, but
will be pluty of ups and down in the future, but
as an red friend of mine word to voy, hup your
eye on the hig pecture.

Regards

-H-

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON

NAME Merack	em Begin
ACK. BY <u>W4m</u>	
DATE 9/28/5	78
# # # # # # # # # # # # # # # # # # #	
CROSS REFERENCE	
-	

TR2 1 MC12

Mr. Donald Faiss 1184 Renada Circle North Las Vegas, Nevada 89030

Demr Mr. Faiss:

I am sorry that the Camp David Summit prevented me from coming to Las Vegas. I know you worked hard to make the trip a success, hopefully, we'll be back in the very near future.

Thanks again for all of your help. With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Mr. C.R. Brock 801 Starks Street Las Vegas, Nevada 89107

Dear Mr. Brock:

I am sorry that the Camp David Summit prevented me from coming to Las Vegas. I know you worked hard to make the trip a success. HOpefully, we'll be back in the very near futnee.

Thanks again for all of your help. With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph A. Saunto 1554 Golden Arrow Street Las Vegas, Nevada 89109

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Sautto:

I am sorry that the Camp David Summit prevented me from coming to Las Vegas. I know you worked hard to make the trip a success. Hppefully, we'll be back in the very near future.

Thanks again for all of your help.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Mr. Matthew W. Lovitt 345 Pueblo Blvd. Henderson, Nevada 89015

Dear Mr. Lovitt:

I am sorry that the Camp David Summit prevented me from coming to Las Vegas. I know you worked hard to make the trip a success. Hopefully, we'll be back in the very near future.

Thanks again for all of your help. With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Robert Miller 1006 Bel Air Circle Las Wegas, Nevada 89109

Demr Mrs. Miller:

I am sorry that the Camp David Summit prevented me from coming to Las Vegas. I know you worked hard to make the trip assuccess. Hopefully, we'll be back in the mery near future.

Thanks again for all of your heep.
With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Miss Kimberly Brown 3600 Swenson - Apt. 440 Las Vegas, Nevada 89109

Dear Miss Brown;

I am sorry that the Camp David Summit prevented me from coming to Las Vegas. I know you worked hard to make the trip a success. Hopefully, we'll be back in the very near future.

Thanks for all of your hadp.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Mr. Burl Bies 6613 Elson Avenue Las Begas, Nevada 89109

Dear Mr. Bies:

I am sorry that the Camp David Summit prevented me from coming to Las Vegas. I know you worked hard to make the trip a success. Hopefully, we'll be back in the very near future.

Thanks again for all of your help.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

mc12

Mr. Frank E. Karelsen, Sr. Counsellor at Law 230 Park Avenue New York, New York 10017

Dear Frank:

Many thanks for your recent telegram in support of the Camp David Summit. Your kind words are deeply appreciated.

With warm regards,

Sincerely,

151 Fritz

sent as a fast tolog	ram
TELEGRAM	x
DAY LETTER	

WESTERN UNION

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD TELEGRAM

R. W. McFALL PRESIDENT Check the class of service desired;
otherwise the message will be
sent at the full rate

FULL RATE

LETTER TELEGRAM

SHORE-SHIP

INTERNATIONAL SER ICE

NO. WDSCL. OF SVC.	PD. OR COLL.	CASH NO.	CHARGE TO THE ACCOUNT OF	TIME FILED
			Karelsen - CNY062022	

Send the following message, subject to the terms on back hereof, which are hereby agreed to

September 18,1978

Vice President Walter F. Mondale The Benate Executive Office Building Wasington, D.C. 20501

Dear Fritz:

Congratulations on the part you played in the Camp David Conference. Last night's television broadcast was truly an historic event.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Frank E. Karelsen, Sr. 230 Park Avenue
New York, N.Y. 10017

Counsellor at Law

September 6, 1978

meia

Hr. Stuart Moldaw 49 Faxon Road Atherton, California 94025

Dear Stu,

Your recent note reached my dask as we began preparations for the Summit talks at Camp David. I was reminded of our recent trip and know you share my sincere hope for lasting frace in the Middle East.

As we proceed with these delicate discussions, it is messages such as yours which continue to offer encouragement and give me strength.

Thanks very much for taking the time to write. I am grateful for your support.

Warm personal regards.

Sincerely.

STUART GEORGE MOLDAW

we plot

Juney Juney

August 23, 1978

The Honorable Walter F. Mondale Vice President of the United States The White House Washington, D.C. 20501

Dear Fritz,

We have just returned from an extensive trip to Europe where we had a great time, but realized rather quickly that the best buy in the world today, with few exceptions, is the United States. The dollar certainly does not go very far--particularly in France and Switzerland.

During this trip, I had a chance to reflect at some length about our trip of a couple of months ago to Israel, and I wanted to write to you immediately upon my return to tell you how thankful I am that you invited me, how superb you were in all of the dealings which I observed, and particularly how much good I felt your going as the Vice President of the United States did in calming what was potentially a deterioration of Israeli-United States relations. If only more people in the Administration had your ability in style and content, we would never find ourselves in some of the predicaments that have occurred in the last couple of years.

I hope you have not forgotten your comment about getting the group together in Washington to meet with yourself and the President so that we might inform the President first-hand of our impressions during and after the trip, and also that our group may be kept informed of what is currently happening. The timing of such a meeting would be perfect after the Camp David meeting.

I would like to add that I think all the guests were impressed with the Administration's sincerity in dealing in an even-handed way with all parties. And I know that prior to our trip, the majority of us were concerned that the Administration might try to force Begin out of office, or might try to use the threat of lessening aid in order to get Israel to change certain positions. Since our trip, I do not feel this way at all; in fact, the head of our Israel Bond Office in San Francisco just returned from Israel and called to tell me that they

STUART GEORGE MOLDAW

are still talking about your trip, how impressive you were, and the renewed faith they now have since then of a peaceful settlement. The Israelis are even saying that the Camp David meeting was arranged during your trip. Everyone was very impressed by your ability and sincerity, and I was delighted to have accompanied you.

Sincerely,

Stuart G. Moldaw

SGM:ph

cc: Mr. Michael Berman

September 27, 1978

3P2 MC12

Mr. Abraham Feinberg 45 Rockefeller Plaza New York, New York 10020

Dear Abe,

Thank you so such for your recent note. I appreciate your thoughtfulenss.

While I was sorry you couldn't join us for the President's message to the Joint Session of Congress, I certainly understand that circumstances prevented any last minute changes in your busy schedule. We'll try again.

Warm personal regards.

Sincerely,

5P2 MC12

Mr. Stanley H. Lowell 99 Park Avenue New York, New York 10016

Dear Stanley,

Thank you so much for your recent note. I appreciate your thoughtfulness.

While I was sorry you couldn't join us for the President's message to the Joint Session of Congress, I certainly understand that circumstances prevented any last minute changes in your busy schedule. We'll try again.

Warm personal regards.

Sincerely,



Minnesota Historical Society

Copyright in the Walter F. Mondale Papers belongs to the Minnesota Historical Society and its content may not be copied without the copyright holder's express written permission. Users may print, download, link to, or email content, however, for individual use.

To request permission for commercial or educational use, please contact the Minnesota Historical Society.

